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January 15, 1999

BUREAU CIRCULAR NO. 714

To All Members of the Bureau:

Re: REVISIONS TO DELAWARE INSURANCE PLAN (DIP)
EFFECTIVE JANUARY 1, 1999

The Bureau has filed and the Insurance Commissioner has approved revisions to the Articles of
Agreement for the Delaware Insurance Plan (DIP). These revisions became effective on a new
and renewal basis for policies with normal anniversary rating dates on or after 12:01 a.m.,
January 1, 1999.

These revisions are in accordance with NCCI Item Filing No. RM-W-8021 - Modified Workers
Compensation Insurance Plan (WCIP) and provide for a more uniform and consistent residual
market system countrywide to the benefit of servicing carriers and the NCCI's National Workers
Compensation Reinsurance Pool Board. Any Bureau member wishing to review these revisions
should contact Bruce Decker, Vice President, Public Information & Statistical Reporting, at
Extension 223 for a copy of the item filing.

Timothy L. Wisecarver
President



